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KINGSLEY PRAYER DIARY

Each week of the year Christians in Kingsley pray specially for people in a dif-
ferent area of the village and its surroundings. During February we think of, and
pray for people living in: -

W/c Feb 3rd Newton Hall
W/c Feb 10th Middle Lane and CP School
W/c Feb 17th Mill Lane and Scotlands Lane
W/c Feb 24th  Ball Lane and Crewood Common

We invite you to add your own prayers

ROOM AT THE TOP
Rooms with kitchen facilities for hire at The Hurst Methodist Church.

Ideal for children's parties etc. Moderate charges.
Contact Brian Moores on 787442



Articles for the magazine to be sent to the Editor
by email to - kingsleynewseditor@gmail.com

Tel:  01928 787678
Copy deadline is the 21st of each month

www.kingsleyvillage.co.uk

Dear Readers

This month we welcome Helen Philpot to the Kingsley News team.  Helen
has taken over from Maureen Chesmore in organising the collating of the
magazine.

I can’t resist a good dessert and I’m certainly going to try the peach recipe
provided by James Trotter.  He tells me there are more to come in the next
few months.  Can’t wait.

If you do your shopping at Tesco remember that during February you can
vote for Kingsley Community Centre to help them refurbish the kitchen.
Don’t forget to ask for a token at the checkout, as they sometimes forget to
hand them out.

Kingsley St Johns School are looking at ways to boost health and get lean
in 2019 and are looking for funding from the National Lottery Awards for
some new playground equipment that could be accessed by the community.
See their letter to the community in which they ask for suggestions.

Elizabeth



ABOUT KINGSLEY WOMEN'S INSTITUTE

The WI meet at Kingsley Community Centre on the first Wednesday in the month
at 7.30pm. We have a diverse range of speakers and demonstrations in a
friendly atmosphere.
Membership offers a whole range of opportunities including monthly meetings,
our membership magazine WI Life, and the chance to take part in wide-ranging
activities.  Joining WI means belonging to something special: making friends,
working as a team, having fun.
For more details please ring 01928 788873
Programme for 2019

February 6th - The History & Origins of Chocolate, Coffee and Tea – Lena
Shiell

March 6th  - The History of Comedy – Brian Lloyd

April 3rd  - Hearing Dogs for the Deaf

May 1st - Resolutions and Social Evening

June 5th  - Witches & Superstitions – June Finney

July 3rd - Kingsley WI’s 100th Birthday Celebration
August No Meeting

September 4th - My Life Figure Skating – Liz Littler MBE

October 2nd - My Life at Granada TV – Judy Popley

November 6th - AGM and Social Evening

December 4th - Christmas Decorations for Everyone

We also have a book group, luncheon group and walking group, all meeting
monthly and in the summer some members regularly play bowls at the Institute.

Come along to a meeting, visitors are always welcome.
President – Joan Barker
Secretary – Janet Fletcher
Treasurer – Val Boote (with Elaine Foden)
Committee – Lynn Blyth, Elizabeth Broad, Maureen Cliff, Marian Crossley,
Lesley Speed, Hilary Tucker, Chris Woulds

mailto:jonnymaddock@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:jonnymaddock@yahoo.co.uk


Kingsley and Newton Village Institute (KNVI)

At KNVI we have a fantastic bowling green and two very new all-weather
tennis courts.  Coach Bill Connell provides tennis coaching for all ages in
small groups or 1 to 1.  Indoors we have a very fine kitchen, function room,
bar and two snooker tables.

Regular Events
Mondays:   Art Group 2 -- 4pm
Tuesdays:   Line-dancing 8pm -- 10pm
Wednesdays:   Indoor bowls 7pm -- 10pm
Alternate   Thursdays: Quiz  8pm -- 10pm (next quiz nights will be Feb
    7th,  21st, March 7th)
Fridays:    League snooker 6:30 -- 11pm.

Friends of the Institute can play snooker on Tuesday, Wednesday &
Thursday evenings when the building is open for the other activities.

Enquiries and Bookings

Booking & snooker  enquiries please contact Jonny Maddock on 07515
059129 or jonnymaddock@yahoo.co.uk

Friends subscriptions and tennis membership, please contact Elizabeth Batey
on 01928 788788 or embatey@msn.com.

Bowling enquiries please contact Dave Ewart on 01928 733072. (Season
starts again in April).

Special Events
RACE NIGHT

Saturday 16th March
For tickets contact Brian Blamire

01928 788872

February Half Term:  Kids’ Tennis Camp
AND FREE

First Tennis Taster at coaching session
Contact Bill Connell on 07710 103086

mailto:jonnymaddock@yahoo.co.uk
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Kingsley Garden Club

The committee of Kingsley Garden Club wish all our members and regular
visitors a very Happy New Year, and we look forward to welcoming everyone
back in February, we would also like to welcome any new members, visitors or
anyone wanting to see what we get up to.

Whilst there was no meeting in January 2019, the Committee have been busy
preparing the programme of talks for 2019 / 2020, taking us up to the AGM in
May 2020, frightening isn't it, but if we want speakers we have to be booking
them a good twelve months in advance. We are looking at talks about The
Eden Project, the Gardens of Yunnan and even handy tips on Propagation.
There will also be a plant sale run by the Garden Club at the community centre
as part of a KCA event in April 2019.

Our next speaker on the 11th February 2019, is George Pilkington. George is
a well known naturalist and advises many NGO's and government on
environmental issues. George's talk is Wildlife Gardening (having listened to
his talk on Bird Feeding, I can say you will go away well informed). So see you
all 8.00pm on February 11th at the Kingsley Community Centre.

Gardening Tips and Jobs to be done....

· Prune your Wisteria back to two or three buds
· Prune summer flowering Clematis
· Cut back shrubs such as Cornus and Salix to the base to promote new

growth
· Cut back old foliage from ornamental grasses
· Prune winter flowering shrubs such as Viburnum, Mahonia and even

winter flowering heathers
· Lift and divide Snowdrops still in the "green" (not flowering)
· Plant Lily and Allium bulbs, but not in frozen or waterlogged ground

(they can be planted in pots and containers).
· Buy your "Early" potatoes and chit them in egg boxes in a cool but well

lit room
· Force some Rhubarb by placing a large pot or bucket over the plant

and exclude all light
· Prune apple and pear trees
· REMEMBER - this is the main planting season (up to Easter) for trees

and shrubs.

If you want to know more, come along and see us and do not be afraid to ask,
we are all amateurs, we have all made mistakes and continue to do so, and
we all ask each other for help or advice. There is no  single correct answer!



Dear Community,

We are looking at ways to boost our health and get lean this 2019.  We
want to build our stamina, improve our sporting chances and build
resilience by getting lean, fit and healthy.

In order to help us with this, we are looking to the National Lottery
Awards to support us with some new playground equipment, which can
be accessed by the community.

We want to know your suggestions.  What could we have that would
build our core strength, develop stamina and coordination and get us all
lean in the Kingsley Community?

Please send your ideas to the following e-mail address:-
head@kingsley-st-johns.cheshire.sch.uk

Many thanks,
Rachel Jones (Headteacher)
Kingsley St Johns School

COME AND SEE

Do you know enough about Christianity to judge it? Do you know how
important it is to you personally? If its message is not the best news you
have ever heard, you haven't understood it !

So come - and see. 'Christianity Explored'.is at The Hurst Methodist Church,
starting on Wednesday 20th February, from 7.45 to 9.15 pm, continuing
weekly through the time of Lent. It's a video course based on the Gospel of
St Mark - and relevant to today.

The evening sessions will be relaxed and informal and open to all - so you
will be most welcome. You can ask any questions you like – or just sit and
listen. Why not invite a friend too? Refreshments will be provided.
Please note the date in your new 2019 diary. More information is available
from Kay or John Leach on 787475



.  What’s On in February

New ideas and events are always welcome; if you would like to get involved
with a single event or on a longer term basis then please get in touch.

Monday  4, 11, 18, 25    Yoga        9-10am
Monday 11      Gardening Club
Tuesday 5, 12, 19,  26     Karate       6.30-8pm
Tuesday 26       KCA Committee Meeting   7.15pm
Wednesday 6      WI Meeting       7.30pm
Wednesday 6, 13, 20,27   Yoga
Wednesday 6,13,20, 27   Tai Chi       1.30-2.30pm
Wednesday 13       Coffee Morning      1030-12noon
Thursday 7, 14, 21,28   Kingsley Youth Group   4.30pm
Thursday 7,14,21, 28,    Purestretch      9.30-10.15am

The Parish Council meets at the Centre on the third Tuesday of each
month apart from August when there is no meeting.

The Centre has a great dance floor – it’s a fabulous venue for a party, be
it   Birthday,   Anniversary, Retirement or Wedding  Celebrations.
Children’s Parties are particularly popular – AND GREAT NEWS,
BOUNCY CASTLES ARE BACK!
There is potentially something here of interest for everyone: it is truly
a Centre for the Community

Rooms are available for hire at the Centre from as little as £20. We can also
hire out at an hourly rate where appropriate.  Contact Jo Preston, Booking
Secretary,  email : joquilter72@outlook.com or 01928 787899.

Coffee Morning Reminder

As mentioned last month the Kingsley Community Association are organising a Coffee Morning on
Wednesday 13 February in the Community Centre between 1030 and 12noon.  Everyone is very
welcome, so come in out of the cold and enjoy a warming drink, cake and some chat.



The Jan Modelski Community Orchestra

The Jan Modelski Community Orchestra is an amateur orchestra based
near Chester, it was founded in 2001 to enable musicians of all ages and
abilities to participate in a performing amateur orchestra.

The atmosphere is friendly, informal and geared towards encouraging the
best performances from its members and aiding their musical development.
The orchestra has an "open admission" ethos - which means that there is
no audition and no one is ever turned away, the only requirements are a
basic ability to read music, a desire to play with other performers and a
sense of humour.

There are 3 separate orchestras; Introductory, Intermediate and the "Main"
Orchestra, so there is sure to be an orchestra suitable to most playing
abilities. The average attendance is between 60 and 70 players and a
number of players participate in more than one orchestra. All three
orchestras share the common goals of enjoyment, encouragement and
development.
 The orchestra is led and conducted by our Musical Director, Jan Modelski.
Jan is an established music teacher and he has an enviable record in
taking his students to a high level of success. He is passionate and vibrant
about making music and encouraging others to do so. All three orchestras
perform two concerts each year.

The orchestras rehearse on Saturday mornings in term time at Barrow
Village Hall
(CH3 7LH), the Introductory and Intermediate Orchestras start at 09.15 am
and the Main Orchestra at 11.10 am.

www.thejanmodelskiorchestra.co.uk

LITTER PICK UPDATE

On Saturday 12th January 10 of the litter pick team collected 11 bags of
litter from the village. There were 2 particularly bad areas, Ball Lane and
Mill Lane both with a number of empty bottles.
The next litter picks are on Saturday the 9th February and Saturday 16th
March.
Eila Birtwistle



James Trotter’s Peach Recipes

Local boy, James Trotter, will be sharing some of
his favourite peach recipes over the next coming
months! Hope you enjoy them as much as
James and his friends do!

Peach and Pear Tarts

Ingredients:
· 1 sheet frozen puff pastry (thawed)
· 40g apricot jam (warmed)
· 400g can of pear slices in natural juice

(drained)
· 400g can of peach slices in natural juice

(drained)

Method:
1. Preheat oven to 200ºC/gas mark 6. Lightly

grease and line a baking tray.
2. Cut pastry sheet into 4 equal squares.

Fold in edges to form a 1cm border. Press
down firmly.

3. Brush each square with a little jam. Prick
bases with a fork.

4. Divide fruit evenly between squares.
Brush fruit with remaining jam. Bake for
15-20 minutes or until pastry is puffed and
golden. Cool slightly.

5. Serve warm with a sprinkle of icing sugar
and a dollop of ice cream or cream.

6. Enjoy!

#KPYTPeach

The Hurst Church Soup Lunch
 Monday 11th February - Noon to 1.00 pm

 *******************
Home-made Soups, Puddings Tea and coffee

- only £3.00 all in.
 *******************

All proceeds this month in aid of “Halton and Warrington Hospitals Charity”. If
you have not been before you will be warmly welcomed and enjoy a friendly
chat whilst eating delicious home-made soup and pudding. Really good

selection of both !!!



TESCO BAGS OF HELP

Kingsley Community Association  needs your vote!
Kingsley Community Association (KCA) has been successful in winning a
grant from Tesco’s Bags of Help. The size of the grant could be £1000,
£2000 or £4000, depending on your vote.
The grant will enable KCA to refurbish the kitchen at the Community
Centre, which is used in support of events held at the Centre.

Only votes cast at Tesco’s Helsby store will count, and only in January
and February 2019.  Ask for your token at the checkout.
Please support KCA, and support your community!

Kingsley Bookworms

Next meeting 14th February 2019 at the Hurst Chapel at 7.30pm

At our January meeting we talked about “The Lido” by Libby Page. We’d seen
great reviews comparing it A Man Called Ove (which we loved) and Eleanor
Oliphant is Completely Fine” (our all time favourite).  We found it easy to read,
but rather “lightweight” in comparison with the others. Evidently there is now a
new genre in literature called “up lit” or uplifting literature. We scored the book 3
out of 5.

During February we are reading “The Diary of a Provincial Lady” by E M
Delafield. Jilly Cooper described it as “ Storms in teacups, impossible neighbours
and chauvinistic husbands”. What more could you want from a book?

While looking for events of interest to Bookworms, we found “Time to Read”
which is a partnership of libraries in our area that has events all over the region.
They have book readings and discussion groups every month. In February we are
going to a CSI Evening with Ashley Dyer (writes crime books as Margaret
Murphy) to hear about how forensic experts work and how authors make sure that
they are accurate. It’s well worth checking out the Time to Read website for
information about that, and other events.

Kingsley Bookworms meet on the second Thursday of each month and everyone is
welcome to join us at any of our meetings or events. Meetings start at 7.30pm and
are held at the Hurst Chapel. If you want more information, please contact me on
vgwillim@coach-work.co.uk or call me on 07799 067 457. We have also got our
own Facebook page called Kingsley Bookworms.
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his favourite peach recipes over the next coming
months! Hope you enjoy them as much as
James and his friends do!
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On Stage Near You

Not already enjoying local shows? You really ought to get out more.

We are writing this shortly before the start of Kingsley Players’ Dr Doolittle’
and we are looking forward to seeing it when it opens. We hope those of you
who attend will email us with your feedback.

Matt Jones who plays a Matthew Mugg, Dr Doolittle’s helper, moves straight
to The Harlequin Theatre at Northwich immediately afterwards to play a ne’er
do well playboy in Georges Feydeau’s farce, Cat Among the Pigeons, which
runs from Tuesday 26th February to Saturday 2nd March. This hilarious story
by the acclaimed father of farce is billed as a triumph of ingenuity, gaiety,
absurdity and laughter and is being directed by Kingsley Players’ Malcolm
Barker, well known for bringing laughter to the stage and who directed A
Bunch of Amateurs seen in Kingsley last May. The KP cast seen in that latter
play included Tina Wyatt, Caroline Guard, and Stephen Hoskins turn up
again in this French period comedy. http://www.harlequinplayers.com/cat-
among-the-pigeons-info

Also in February KP’s Francis Hamer is  appearing in Ashton Hays Theatre
Club’s  touring show The Laramie Project, a huge undertaking with over 60
characters and billed as an engrossing docu-drama that testifies the to the
seismic impact of a hate crime in a small time to the whole of America. Various
dates and locations with details at http://www.ashtonhayestheatreclub.co.uk/
Otherwise a quiet month with our only contact being.

18th to 23rd Altrincham Garrick – People by Alan Bennett, billed as Bennett at
his best, provocative and entertaining – a must for Bennett fans,
http://www.altrinchamgarrick.co.uk/shows/people/

No reviews from January as most of the plays featured last month were for late
January and nothing heard about the pantomimes.

If your production or a play you have seen did not appear here then please
email us and do tell us about plays you have seen by emailing
cheshireonstage@btinternet.com.     John Doe

LOST KEYS

Whilst walking along Depmore Lane opposite the semi circle of houses, I
found two keys lying in the road.
If anyone has lost them them please contact me on 07743116551.

http://www.harlequinplayers.com/cat-among-the-pigeons-info
http://www.harlequinplayers.com/cat-among-the-pigeons-info
http://www.harlequinplayers.com/cat-among-the-pigeons-info
http://www.altrinchamgarrick.co.uk/shows/people/
http://www.altrinchamgarrick.co.uk/shows/people/


The first long walk of 2019 was to the Clwyds.  A group of 10
hopeful walkers parked in Cilcain and walked to the Jubilee
Tower on Moel Famau where we had lunch. We had hoped
for great views but luck was against us – it was dry but misty. We had a good
walk along the ridge and returned to the car park without encountering too
much mud.

The short walk on January 30th started at the Leigh Arms and followed the
canal to Barnton. The return trip was along the river Weaver. We had lunch
at the newly refurbished pub.

The February long walk will be on February 12th. We will leave the
Community Centre at 9.30.

Kingsley Walking Group has two walks each month: on the second Tuesday
there is a long walk of 7 - 8.5 miles (bring a packed lunch); on the last
Wednesday a short walk of approximately 5 miles with a coffee break and
pub lunch. We meet at the Community Centre at 9.30am in January and
February.

We are a friendly group and everyone is welcome. Information on the walks is
available on 788132 (short walks), 789098 (long walks).

Kingsley Walking Group

KINGSLEY YOUTH GROUP

Kingsley Youth Club
Is held on Thursdays
School Years 4 to 6
5:30 – 7:15pm
School Years 7 to 11
7:30 – 9:00pm
At Kingsley Community Centre

Youth club is for young people in school years 4 to 11.  We offer a variety of
activities on Thursday evenings (including pool, indoor games, computer
games, craft and art) and the support of qualified youth workers.  If you'd like
to try it, just come along to a youth club session, complete a form and join in
the fun!  Only £2 per session.

http://www.harlequinplayers.com/cat-among-the-pigeons-info
http://www.harlequinplayers.com/cat-among-the-pigeons-info
http://www.harlequinplayers.com/cat-among-the-pigeons-info
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Housekeeper/Cleaner Required - Kingsley

We are currently looking for a part time housekeeper/cleaner 2
mornings a week.

The ideal person would have previous experience of working
under their own initiative in a large house, undertaking various
household duties to be discussed at interview.

Please call 07808774156 for more details.

 Parish Church of St John’s Kingsley

Sunday 3rd February
10.00 am - Holy Communion
6.30 pm Sacred Space at Christ Church Crowton

Thursday 7th  February
10.00 am - Mid-week Holy Communion

Sunday 10th February
10.00 am – Morning Worship

Sunday 17th February
10.00 am - Family Service

Sunday 24th February
 10.00 am Worship Together at Christ Church Crowton

A warm welcome awaits you at any of these services

Associate Minister: Rev’d Hilary Merrington 01928 788087

hilary.merrington@btinternet.com

Website: nck.org.uk

Coffee Morning

Friday 1st February , Kingsley Church Room
Join us for a drink and chat from 10:00am.

Everyone welcome



Warrington Cine & Video Society

invite you to their Annual Film & Video Show

at St Martin's Methodist Church Hall, Gig Lane,
Woolston, Warrington WA1 4EE

on Saturday 23rd February 2019.
Doors open at 7pm for a 7-30pm start.

Admission £5, including refreshments.

For further information e-mail wcvs.1936@btinternet.com



Belleair Contractors

We offer affordable, reliable and quality workmanship for;

Groundworks
Site Clearances
Hedge trimming
Grass Cutting Residential, Commercial & Agricultural
Garden Maintenance
Drainage
Digger & Dumper hire with driver
Tree logging & Branch chipping
And more…..

** No job to small**

Call for free no obligation quote on; 07591398801
Email: belleaircontractors@gmail.com

WORSHIP AT THE HURST METHODIST CHURCH
February 2019

Sunday 3rd

10:00 am  Morning Worship at The Hurst –Mr J.Hufton
6:30pm    At Blakelees Chapel: Revd A. Emison
Sunday 10th

8.15.00am  Holy Communion at The Hurst :Revd D. Bintliff
10:00am Morning Worship at The Hurst : Mr A.Ellams
6.30pm  At Blakelees   Chapel : Revd D. Bintliff
Sunday 17th

10:00am    Morning Worship at The Hurst: Revd D.Bintliff
6.30pm  At Blakelees Chapel:  Dr J.Ford
Sunday 24th

10:00pm  Morning service at The Hurst-Mr P .Garner
6.30pm At Blakelees  Chapel :Mr P Morrey

All are very welcome ; Please come and join us and bring children and
grandchildren







Local Professional Carer

Specialising in the care of
the elderly, in particular

those suffering from
dementia. I am CRB

checked, fully insured, and I
can supply references. My
services include personal

care, domestic duties,
shopping, appointments,

and social events.

Call Linda on 01928 731369
or 07850 445184

KINGSLEY GARDENER

LAWNS, HEDGES,
 BORDERS,
PRUNING

AND JET WASHING

CALL JOHN:
07979 198 361

Sarah Hughes
Sports Massage Therapy

Injuries, Rehabilitation, Aches
and Pains

VTCT Level 3
Diploma in Sports Massage

Therapy

Mobile – 07961045495

Email –
sjhughes2001@gmail.com

Strictly by appointment only



GARDEN MAINTENANCE
AND

LANDSCAPING
PROJECTS

(Formerly Acton Bridge Garden
Centre)

20 years experience

Please call
David Hodkinson
 07791414919 or

01606-624364

Dave the Ovencleaner

Domestic Oven Cleaning Service

Professionally trained and based
locally, I offer a reliable oven cleaning
service throughout Kingsley and the
local area.  Using safe, high quality
commercial materials. You won’t
recognise your oven!

· Ovens, hobs, extractors,
microwaves & BBQ’s

· Appointments to suit you
· Competitive rates
· Fully insured

Please call or email Dave for a quote
or to arrange an appointment:
07876 167254 or 01928 725331

email:
info@davetheovencleaner.co.uk

website:
www.davetheovencleaner.co.uk





‘Askrigg Horticultural
Gardening Services

Frodsham, Cheshire

Established 1999
All gardening services undertaken
including lawn and hedge cutting,

weeding, general tidying and
winter clear-ups.  Competitive rates

and a friendly, reliable
service.  References available.

 Please contact Dave
on 01928 731369 or

mobile 07860 379843



Family Buinesss Established 1999 serving Frodsham,
Kingsley, Crowton, Norley, Helsby, Alvanley,

Manley & Mouldsworth…

competitive rates

Airport Transfers / Weddings / Race Days

Sporting Events / Day Trips / Coporate  Accoounts

Book & Pay Online

All major cards accepted

Sameday Booking Confirmation

4,6,8, 16 and 33 seat vehicles –

All Modern Vehicles with Air Conditioning

CALL 01928 731756
OR

EMAIL: infor@cheshiretravelservices.co.uk

www.cheshiretravelservices.co.uk

KINGSLEY ST JOHN’S CE AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL
Love; Learn; Aspire; Achieve

Funded Nursery Places for 3 & 4 year olds
including the new 30 hours funding if eligible

CARE BEYOND THE CLASSROOM
We offer teacher-led, personalized early years teaching in a Christian,

spacious and caring environment. Sessions
Monday – Friday

Morning 8.50 am -11.50 am
Lunchtime cover 11.50 am – 12.15 pm

Afternoon 12.15 pm - 3.15 pm

Enrol now or visit our beautiful, caring school
Contact the office 01244 976181

www.kingsley-st-johns.cheshire.sch.uk
kingsleystjohnsadmin@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk



Gasmarc
Energy efficient heating and hot water

Heating Engineer & Plumber  Central Heating & Gas Services
Fires, Surrounds & Cookers  Landlord Safety Certificates
Full Bathroom Suites    General Plumbing
Neat & Tidy      Non smoker

Call Marc now    Tel:  01928 575251
for a FREE quote   Mobile:  07872 835547

www..gasmarc.co.uk

Gas Safe Register
506254

Which’ Trusted
Trader





Stephen Ford

Local joiner / carpenter
(time served tradesman)

Based in Kingsley

Telephone
07940 106 295



E. W. Smith
Gas, Plumbing and Heating

Installation, Servicing and Maintenance
Gas Safety Checks

Landlord Certificates

Registered gas safe engineer

Tel: 01928 788055
Mob: 07931906860

Replacement Double
Glazed Units

Fed up of trying to see through
those misty/failed double glazed

units?
Units can be replaced in wood,

pvc, and aluminium.
All types of glazing for windows,

doors, patios, roof lights, and
greenhouses, mirrors fitted

Call Kevin or Sue on

Free quotes given

Your local independent
tradesman - 30 years experience

All types of glazing work



IAN BARLOW
BUILDER & SONS
Established over 20 years

Extensions
Renovations
Roofing
Garden walls
All general building work undertaken

Free estimates
Call Ian on

07714 755 580
Or 01606 889 891

Dates in February 2019

Tues 5th  A Chinese evening with Chinese food - Hurst Guild      7.00pm
Sat 9th   Village litter pick - meet at KCC
Mon 11th Hurst Soup Lunch in aid of “Local Hospital Charities” 12 noon
Tues 12th Kingsley Walking Group  - meet at KCC   9.30am

Fri 15h  Men’s Brunch at The Hurst      10.30am
Wed 20th   Start of lent course “Christianity Explored” At The  7.45pm
       Hurst Church.
Wed 27th  Kingsley Walking Group - meet at KCC   9.30am
Thurs 28th  Tea at Two-Thirty at The  Wyches.   2.30pm

Every Tuesday in term time Barneys Buddies for all pre-school children, all are very
welcome at the Hurst Church. From 9.00am-11.30am
Every Thursday 9-10 am  in term time there is a Mums Drop –in at The Hurst. Come
and meet other Mums and enjoy chat and scones.
0am
Wed-1.30pm-2.30pm at KCC -Tai Chi.  Consists of meditation and gentle
relaxation movement. Really helpful if stressed/worried/overworked! Free trial
for your first attendance!!! Only £45.00 for ten sessions, which will be starting
in the middle  of January. Ring 01928 787126 for further details.


